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Due to a nationwide manufacturer backorder of the Lyme disease assay, PathGroup is experiencing
delays in patient testing for Lyme disease. We are working diligently with the Lyme assay
manufacturer to receive the first kits that become available for production. Stability of all samples
has and will be maintained during this delay. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause

you or your patients.
Test Codes affected by manufacturer delay:
e BBGM

e BBGMR

If you have any questions, please contact Client Services at 615-562-9300 or 1-888-474-5227.
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